Roselle Public Schools District
710 Locust Street
Roselle, New Jersey 07203




January 5, 2022
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Parent or Guardian:

The Roselle Boro Public Schools District is once again pleased to announce an innovative method for presenting parents/guardians with the New Jersey Fall 2021 Start Strong Assessment for English Language Arts and Mathematics Individual Student Reports (ISRs). This is in response to feedback from stakeholders during the two phases of outreach to the public conducted by the New Jersey Department of Education (NJDOE).
In addition to traditional paper ISRs delivered by schools, video versions of the ISRs are currently available via the online parent portal (https://nj-results.pearsonaccessnext.com/login). The video score report communicates information from the ISR through animations and a voiceover in New Jersey’s top five languages: English, Spanish, Chinese, Portuguese, and Arabic. The portal will also allow for parents/guardians to track their student’s scores from year to year, beginning with spring 2019. 
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]The printed ISRs that are being  delivered to parents/guardians by the end of December,  include the claim codes that parents/guardians can use to access their child's performance results in the NJ Parent Portal. Parents or guardians must create an account on the parent portal and use the claim code provided on the student’s ISR to add the results to their profile. Once parents/guardians create their accounts, they can add codes for additional students and/or administrations by adding new codes to their accounts. 
[bookmark: _heading=h.d6osta7kidvg]In order to assist you in the creation of your parent portal account, please refer to the following Parent Portal User Guide: http://download.pearsonaccessnext.com/nj/New%20Jersey%20Parent%20Portal%20User%20Guide.pdf  
[bookmark: _heading=h.8lt6puppw8h4]Also, if you would like additional Resources, please refer to the NJDOE Parent Resource Center:
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/ForParent/
[bookmark: _heading=h.vpysknbdzwi3] If you need assistance with accessing the claim code or registering for the NJ Parent Portal Account, please feel free to contact Mrs. Scott-Cole in the District Office of Testing at 908-298-2000 ext. 2107. For best service, if you leave a message, leave your callback information and include your child’s name and grade when tested.  Mrs. Scott-Cole will also be available after school on January 19th, January 20th, January 26th, and January 27, 4pm - 6pm to further assist you.
We are excited about the opportunity to strengthen our efforts to effectively communicate your child’s performance on the New Jersey Fall 2021 Start Strong Assessments with you. 

Sincerely,

Lissette Gonzalez-Perez, Ed. D. 
Assistant Superintendent
